10 ADULT LEARNERS' WEEK 15TH - 22ND MAY 2004 (AN140-2004)

Dundee will host the National Adult Learners' Award Ceremony on 20th May and the Committee has
previously agreed at the March meeting to contribute to this ceremony.

A draft programme of events is currently in production for Adult Learners’ Week and will be placed in
the Councillors' Lounge and sent to group secretaries.

Approval is sought from the Committee to release a total of £2,500 from the Communities
Department's Adult Education Support Fund to be used as follows:-

. £1,000 as a contribution towards the cost of community events and local functions which
relate to Adult Learners' Week 2004.

. £1,500 to be used for the production of the brochure to publicise the events.
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